No. T-11018/24/2001-Lep.(Coordn.)
Directorate General of Health Services
( Leprosy Dlvision )

Nirman Bhawan, New Dslhi. -

Dated the 44 April, 2002

To,
The Director of Health Services,

Andaman & Niccbar Administration,
Port Blair (A&N),

Sub. : NLEP - Report for MLEC-III.

Sir,

| am directed to refer to your letter No.14-47/Lep./MLEC/2001/1840 dated
4" July, 2001 on the above subject and‘ to state that it has been observed that no
3" MLEC has been conducted in your UT so far. All the States/UTs have
completed the Il round of MLEC ang furnished their reports to this Directorate.
We are still awaiting the final report from your UT in this regard. You gre
therefore requested to intimate the dates of MLEG-11} already carried out or to be
completed urgently so that the further action could be taken in this regard. You
may be aware that we had already Issued guidelines for the MLEC-IV recently.

You are requested to completa the MLEG-)I| during April, 2002 and submit
your final report urgently. You are also requested o furnish proposal for MLEC-
IV in respect of your UT as per the guideline already issued to you.

Yours faithfully,

( DR. S.BATARANEKAR )
Asstt. Director General {Leprosy)




